NOTICE OF UNCONTESTED ELECTION

Rotherham Metropolitan Borough Council

Election of Parish Councillors for
Maltby West Ward of Maltby Town Council 


I, Sharon Kemp, being the Returning Officer at the above election, declare that there are no validly nominated candidates.

As an election to fill the vacancy was requested by ten electors of the Town Council ward, the vacancy must be filled by an election.  Therefore, a new election will take place within 35 working days of the original polling date of   8 December 2022.

A new Notice of Election will be published in due course.

Any persons interested in standing as a candidate in the forthcoming election should contact Electoral Services for a nomination pack by calling 01709 823590 or emailing
electoral.services@rotherham.gov.uk

	Dated Monday 14 November 2022
	Sharon Kemp

	

	Returning Officer
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